
! ROUNDUP A CELEBRATION FOR TEXAS INDEPENDENCE!!!
Attention fourth grade parents, in honor of Texas winning independence 
from Mexico, ( March 2, 1836) all fourth grade students at Cumberland 
Academy are allowed to dress in Texas style ( hats, boots, jeans etc.) on !
FRIDAY MARCH 6TH. !!
As part of the Texas Independence Day Celebration on FRIDAY MARCH 
6TH, Mr. McCrabb and the fourth grade teachers will be providing some 
great Texas BBQ during the fourth grade lunch period that day. Please 
send $1 with your fourth grade student prior to March 6th to help pay for 
food expenses. Your donations are greatly appreciated!!!
Our fourth graders have worked very hard this year and have learned an 
abundance of information about this great place we are proud to call 
home,TEXAS! Our fourth grade students and staff are excited and looking 
forward to a great day on FRIDAY MARCH 6TH! So dust off those hats and 
boots and show your Texas Pride!!!!
God Bless Texas!!!
Scott McCrabb!
Social Studies 3-5!!
P.S. Yee Haw!


